
April 15. 2019 

 

Dear Owner: 
  

At the next Annual Meeting, Owners will elect members to serve on the Board of 
Directors. Any Owner desiring to become a candidate for election to the Board of 
Directors must complete a Volunteer Form and submit it to the Association. To be 
considered for the 2019 Board of Directors election, Volunteer Forms must be received 
by May 29, 2019. 
 
To access the form, click on the link in this letter and you will be directed to 
MarriottVacationClub.com where you will be prompted to log in using your 
MarriottVacationClub.com User Name and Password. If you do not have an account, 

 If you have an account and encounter challenges logging 

the Volunteer Form on MarriottVacationClub.com, please contact Owner Services at 800-
845-4226. 
 
Volunteer Forms may also be obtained by contacting Grace Cromwell, Executive 
Assistant, by phone at 435-940-2020 or email at grace.cromwell@vacationclub.com.    
 
Please also consider opting-
governing documents or applicable law via electronic transmission through an email 
address. Examples of required mailings may include: notices of meetings, financial 
statements, budgets and amendments to the governing documents.   
 
In order to receive these items by electronic transmission, Owners must first explicitly 

-  Consent to receive required mailings by electronic 
transmission is effective unless it is revoked at a later time.   
 
To opt-in, log into your Owner account on https://owners.marriottvacationclub.com. Click 

. C Register for Online Document Notification
Edit  

 
Please contact me with any questions by phone at 435-940-2000 or by email at 
Mark.Harney@vacationclub.com.     
 
   
Warm regards, 
 

Mark Harney 
General Manager 
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Dear MountainSide Owners: 

 

 At Mark Harney’s invitation, this letter is a quick update from the Board of Directors of MountainSide 

Condominium Association, Inc. 

 

 First of all, the Board continues to be impressed with Mark and his team for the great job they do in 

taking care of our Resort and ensuring that everyone who visits has a fantastic vacation experience. They are a 

constant source of ideas and programs to make the Resort a welcome retreat from our busy schedules. Mark 

makes a special effort to inform the Board of issues affecting the Resort and the steps he is taking to keep our 

Resort up to date and in great shape. We also want to thank Mother Nature for delivering an amazing ski 

season here in Utah. We love the location of MountainSide tucked next to the Park City Resort ski slopes. As 

we transition to spring in Utah, we will be looking forward to the beautiful summer season in the Utah 

mountains. 

 

 If you are like us, each time you visit, you remember that MountainSide is a special place and why 

you initially made your investment in MountainSide. The Board appreciates all the owners who regularly 

return to MountainSide each year. 

 

 Our Board priorities are preserving the value of each owner’s investment in MountainSide in an 

economical as possible fashion, while making sure that MountainSide’s amenities are first rate. Each year the 

Board considers what steps we can take to enhance the Resort and your vacation experience. In addition, the 

exciting enhancements and growth of the Marriott Vacation Club world also adds value to your MountainSide 

investment. If you have suggestions about ways you think the Resort or your experience can be enhanced, 

please do not hesitate to direct them to Mark who will share them with the Board. We all have expectations of 

what a vacation experience should entail, and it is important to us that MountainSide continues to meet each of 

yours. 

 

 Finally, the Board appreciates your continued support. We recognize that we are your stewards in 

looking after MountainSide and we take these responsibilities seriously. It is an honor to serve on your behalf. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Keven M. Rowe 
President 

Board of Directors 

MountainSide Condominium Association, Inc. 



 

VOLUNTEER FORM TO SERVE ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

At the next Annual Meeting, Owners will elect members to serve on the Association Board of Directors. Board Members meet at 

least twice annually with the management of Marriott Vacation Club® to conduct the business of the Association. Board Members 

are reimbursed for actual expenses incurred for travel, lodging and meals. A Nominating Committee, appointed by the Board of 

Directors and composed of members of the Association, will meet to select candidates for the vacant positions. The list of 

candidates to be elected will be included on a Limited Proxy sent with the Notice of Annual Meeting. Please complete this 

Volunteer Form if you have an interest in serving on the Board of Directors for your Association.  

 

I am volunteering to: 

 serve on the Board 

 serve on the Nominating Committee 

TO BE CONSIDERED, YOUR FORM MUST BE RECEIVED BY MAY 29, 2019. 

Name: 

 

Address:  

 

  

Occupation:  

 

  (If retired, list primary occupation prior to retirement.) 

Contact information: (Telephone)  

 

(Email) 
 

If nominated, your name and occupation, along with a brief profile, will be included with the Notice of Annual Meeting. To assist in this 

effort, please provide a summary of no more than 150 words of your experience and why you would like to serve as a director. Your 

summary will be published exactly as stated. Please do not abbreviate words or company names. Print clearly or type. Attach additional 

paper as necessary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SIGNATURE:  ______________________________________                                                           

Note: Please be sure that you can commit to attending at least two meetings per year before volunteering to serve. Elected Directors will 

have their names listed in Association publications. This will permit other Owners to contact you regarding the operation of their 

Vacation Ownership property. 

 

COMPLETE AND MAIL, FAX OR EMAIL TO: Marriott’s MountainSide  

       1305 Lowell Avenue 

       P.O. Box 4109 

       Park City, Utah 84060 

       Attention: General Manager  

       Fax: 435-940-2035 

       Email: Mark.Harney@vacationclub.com  

*The submittal of a volunteer form is not a guarantee of being selected as a candidate. Information will be used only by the 

Nominating Committee, with the exception of your profile. It will be included with the Notice of Annual Meeting, should you be 

selected as a candidate. 

 

THIS FORM MUST BE RECEIVED BY MAY 29, 2019. 
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